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 IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Sept 15  Tiger Pride Night & Family Tailgate 
Sept 17 Home games at Newman Stadium 
Sept 23 Home games at Blueberry  
Sept 30 Home games at Blueberry    
Oct 7  Away games at Brookline 
Oct 14 Home games at Blueberry 
Oct 21  First Round of Playoffs 
Oct 28 Semi-Final Playoffs 
Nov 5 Superbowl  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 
 

Family Tailgate Party 
 

Friday, September 15th 5:30pm 
Meet in the grass area to the left of the athletic 

office entrance to NASH. 
 

Bring your favorite tailgate snack and non-alcoholic 
beverages.  Have your players wear their jerseys 
and your cheerleaders wear their cheer uniform. 

    
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tiger Pride Night at Varsity Game 
 

Friday, September 15th  
Line up with your team / squad at 7:15pm at the 

field entrance gate.   
 

Players and cheerleaders will receive one free 
ticket to the game.  Parents and siblings must 

purchase tickets.  Tickets can be purchased ahead 
of time in the Athletic Office at NASH.  Buying your 
ticket in advance will help you avoid standing in line 

on Friday night. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fundraiser Raffle 
 

The completed raffle tickets are due back to your 
team / cheer mom no later than October 2nd.  The 
drawing will be held on Thursday, October 12th at 
7:00pm at the lower football practice field pavilion.   

 

Winners will be notified by phone that evening and 
their names will be posted on the website 

www.natigerpride.com. Thank you all for your 
continued participation in the fundraising efforts for 

Tiger Pride and good luck to everyone! 
 
 

Cash prizes include: 
1st prize - $2,000 
2nd prize - $1,000 
3rd prize - $750 
4th prize - $250 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Final Apparel Order  
and Bling Lady 

 
The final Fancloth apparel order will end at the end 

of the night on Thursday September 14th.  If you 
would like to order, you must use the following link 

https://shop.fancloth.com/15237/305853  
Any questions, contact Karyn Coy 

karylncoy@yahoo.com.  
 

Also, the Bling Lady will be at Blueberry Stadium 
on Saturday, September 23rd during all games.  
She has a variety of unique and stylish North 
Allegheny designs that she affixes to shirts, 

sweatshirts, tank tops, etc.  Plus, bring your own 
apparel (must be new with tags still on it) and the 

Bling Lady will affix the NA logo and design of your 
choice for only $15!  Remember, every purchase 
includes a portion that goes directly back to Tiger 

Pride Football and Cheer.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11U Team at the Steelers Game 
 

The 11U team was invited to scrimmage at halftime 
of the Steelers preseason game on Saturday, 

August 26th at Heinz Field.   
 

Great job to all that participated and a special thank 
you goes out to all of the parents who helped 

organize such a special event for the kids. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
New Snack Shack! 

 
Tiger Pride and Franklin Park Borough have 

partnered to completely renovate the Snack Shack 
at Blueberry Stadium.  The update also includes 

new and expanded bathroom facilities.   
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PINK! 
 

The Tiger Pride Cheer Directors are excited to 
announce that pink bows and pink pom poms are 
here and will be distributed in the very near future! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board Members for 2018 
 

Tiger Pride is a volunteer organization that values 
and relies on parent participation, input, and trust.  
Following the current season, the NAFC Board of 

Directors will have several vacant positions.  If you 
are interested in being considered to run for one of 
these positions, please visit www.natigerpride.com 

and click on the Letter of Intent link.  Sign and 
email that letter to NA Tiger Pride Board President 
Scott Stipetich scottstipetich@gmail.com.  Voting 
will take place at equipment return in November.      
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